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I CALL TO ORDER

D. Baum called the meeting to order in the Basement Conference Room 

of Larcom City Hall.

II OPENING

ROLL CALLa

Linda Winkler, Dwight Wilson, Sumi Kailasapathy, Pamela 

Dent (Meadows), David Baum, Luay Shalabi, and Vivian 

Chang

Present 7 - 

Chair Leslie Krauz Stambaugh, Graydon Krapohl, and 

Sharifa Kerene Moore

Absent 3 - 

PUBLIC COMMENTb

CHANGES TO AND APPROVAL OF THE AGENDAc

L. Winkler made a motion to approve the agenda, seconded by D. 

Wilson. All approved on a voice vote.

III OLD BUSINESS

CHANGES TO AND APPROVAL OF APRIL MEETING MINUTESa

Two minor changes were suggested, and will be changed by H. Koch. 

P. Dent made a motion to approve the minutes as amended, seconded 

by V. Chang. All approved on a voice vote.

COMMUNICATION AND PROMOTION - UPDATEb

Councilmember Kailasapathy was asked for a status update on City 

Council's actions concerning non-solicitation of civilians by city 

government employees about their immigration status. She mentioned 

an ordinance was recently passed and a related resolution adopted.

LGBT LIAISONSc

The LGBT Liaison to the AAPD recently retired, and Officer Dawn Murphy 

will take over as the new Liaison.
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HILLARD-HEINTZE UPDATEd

The commission discussed the second community listening session that 

will be hosted by Hillard-Heintze, and the outcome of the first listening 

session. The commission also discussed the current status of the project 

thus far, and how to get the community involved in the next listening 

session.

COMPLAINTS UPDATEe

P. Dent updated the commission on recently received complaints. The 

commission received three complaints/inquiries since the last meeting. 

P. Dent discussed the status of the complaints and how they were 

handled.

IV NEW BUSINESS

ADJOURNMENTV

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 8:30 pm.

All persons are encouraged to participate in public meetings. Citizens requiring 

translation or sign language services or other reasonable accommodations may 

contact the City Clerk's office at 734.794.6140; via e-mail to: cityclerk@a2gov.org; or 

by written request addressed and mailed or delivered to: 

City Clerk's Office

301 E. Huron St.

Ann Arbor, MI 48104

Requests made with less than two business days' notice may not be able to be 

accommodated.
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